

Orange Grove Elementary

November 2021 Newsletter



CAPTURING KIDS HEARTS

- Our theme for the month of November is "Better Together"
- Our character trait is "Teamwork"
- Students share "Good Things" with their classmates to start their day.
- We have affirmation stations in the classrooms and gratitude walls.



Important Dates!

- November 9th-10th- Parent-Teacher Conferences.
 Please contact your child's teacher about your
 preference on days and times as soon as possible!
 Student Council will be selling nachos with cheese,
 sodas, and water during conferences.
- Early release at 12:00PM the week of Nov 8th-12th due to conferences and teachers in training.
- NO SCHOOL November 11th in observance of Veteran's Day.
- Thanksgiving Break November 24th-26th Classes will resume Monday November 29th.

A Message From Our School Nurse

- If your child is sick, please keep them home and call the front office.
- Make sure you are up to date with your immunizations.
- We are accepting donations for underwear and socks ages 3-10 through December 2021. Due to sanitary reasons, we ask that they are brand new.

Thank you!

-Mrs Guevara

School Nurse

\$1 Dollar Dress Day and Turkey-Trot Fundraisers

- November 22nd- Students may wear casual clothes in exchange for paying \$1 dollar. All profits will go to Student of the Month t-shirts, trophies, medals, and other incentives for our Tigers.
- November 23rd we will have our Turkey-Trot at school! Students will be able to bring work-out clothes, sneakers, and a cap to cover from the sun. We will have outside activities. Keep